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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 7:16:20 PM
To: Mark Hite; Eric M. Robeson
Cc: john.cheung@wdc.usda.gov
Subject: RE: RUS contacts for Big Rivers 2012 Environmental Compliance Plan (ECP)
Importance: Normal

___________________________________
Mr. Cheung, My contact information is as follows. Please don’t hesitate to call if I can be of assistance.

Bob Berry
Vice President of Production
Big Rivers Electric Corporation
201 Third Street
Henderson KY 42420
270-844-6186 Office
270-993-1561 Cell
bob.berry@bigrivers.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Hite
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 11:34 AM
To: Bob Berry; Eric M. Robeson
Cc: john.cheung@wdc.usda.gov
Subject: FW: RUS contacts for Big Rivers 2012 Environmental Compliance Plan (ECP)

Bob and Eric, would you please send your contact info. to John in connection with the ECP, including
preparing the way for possible RUS financing of the associated capital expenditures.

John, for your information, below is my contact info.

Thank you,
Mark

Mark A. Hite, CPA
VP Accounting & Interim CFO
Big Rivers Electric Corporation
201 Third St.
Henderson, KY 42420
270-827-2561 (corporate)
270-844-6149 (office)
270-577-6815 (mobile)
812-853-0405 (home)
mhite@bigrivers.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Cheung, John - RD, Washington, DC [mailto:John.Cheung@wdc.usda.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 10:46 AM
To: Mark Hite
Subject: RUS contacts for Big Rivers 2012 Environmental Compliance Plan

Mark,

I am your contact person from RUS - Power Supply Division for all questions associated with engineering
(review for project approval, RUS bidding procedures, contracting requirements etc.).

Mr. Mark Plank (202) 720-1649, is your initial contact for questions associated with RUS requirements for
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environmental review, NEPA process etc.

Regards,

John Y Cheung
Power Supply Engineering Branch
Power Supply Division
Rural Utilities Service
(202) 720 - 1429
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